
 

                                   

 

Rakegate Primary School 
 

Rakegate Close, Wolverhampton, WV10 6US 
Phone: 01902 558608 
Email: rakegate.primary@wolverhampton.gov.uk 
Website: www.rakegateprimary.co.uk 
 
Headteacher: Mrs S L Horton 
 
 
 

 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 
Rakegate Primary is a happy, caring, community school. The children are extremely good at showing all of these 
values in their behaviour and conduct and we are proud to say that this is recognised by visitors too! 
 
It is with regret that I have to write to all parents, to apologise if any of you or your children have witnessed 
inappropriate behaviour and conduct from other parents on our school premises. Myself and the Governing 
Board of Rakegate Primary School WILL NOT TOLERATE INAPPROPRIATE CONDUCT FROM ANYONE on our 
school site. Parents who behave in this manner will be prohibited from school premises meaning that they will 
be missing out on school events such as Christmas plays, family mornings etc… 
 
To all of our parents who ALWAYS conduct themselves appropriately and who act as role models for all children, 
THANK YOU for your continued support. 
 
As always should you have any queries or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Horton 
Headteacher 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


